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Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) Request – 190201013
Thank you for your request in which you asked for the following information from the Ministry of Justice (MoJ):
In response to a parliamentary question on the 8th January 2019, your dept produced the following data: 

: Number of offenders1 convicted of a sexual offence who already have at least one previous conviction for a sexual offence and did not receive an immediate custodial sentence for their first sexual offence conviction, England and Wales2, annually from year ending June 2014.

2014
365

2015
394

2016
465

2017
413

2018
389

With reference to 2018 - 389, please can you tell me 

1) Give me a breakdown of the 389 by type of sex offence 

2) A breakdown of the first offences committed by these 389 people for which they had not received a custodial sentence. If you cannot provide the info requested in question number 2 for all 389 cases within cost, please provide it for the first 100 offences; or the first 50; or the first 40; or the first 30; or the first 20. 

Your request has been handled under the FOIA.

I can confirm that the department holds all of the information that you have requested and can be viewed in the tables in the attached annex. 

Sentences are decided by independent judges but sexual offences are appalling and since 2010 more sex offenders are being locked up and spending longer behind bars, with the average custodial sentence length increasing by more than 25% - from 48.4 to 61 months.
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